
     

 

VSBulletin: For customers impacted by the situation in Israel - 

7 Oct 2023 

Due to the ongoing situation in Israel, some of our flights to and from Tel 

Aviv may face delays or cancellations. The safety and security of our 

customers and our people always comes first and our flying programme 

to Israel remains under constant review.  

 

We would advise anyone booked to travel to check their flight status on 

the website before travelling to the airport 

 

We are offering customers travelling to, through or from Tel Aviv flexibility 

to rebook their flight on to a different date or process a full refund. 
 

 

 

https://click.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=926941aaf612244dd474be033cac1e7f7b45ee25cb4f7436384f12dffe8cd8427db53676bad066fd757e1ad7d79dc5dd594c1052afb817ec
https://view.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=6450ccc4ab825b061182c98ec82fc5609f66e7be297bd2bfa4b4d87b511ed9c025fcbd158aa812e22c41e977876dda220a222fbc191086b5644b27d7ee62425e3cdee55dd6f6c63f049fc1a9c6e8bb82
https://view.trade.virginatlantic.com/?qs=6450ccc4ab825b061182c98ec82fc5609f66e7be297bd2bfa4b4d87b511ed9c025fcbd158aa812e22c41e977876dda220a222fbc191086b5644b27d7ee62425e3cdee55dd6f6c63f049fc1a9c6e8bb82

